
As we come to the end of a busy term, the pupils have enjoyed the topic ‘What The 

Dickens?’. The pupils have gone back in time to the Victorian Era and had lots of 

opportunities to learn, understand and apply their skills. They are looking forward to next 

term and finding out their new topic.  

 

It has been 3 years since we have managed to have a Christmas show with an audience. Pod 

Pilia Pala, Pengwin and Pysgodyn kicked off the 

Christmas shows with ‘The Magical Christmas 

Journey’. The pupils were amazing during 

rehearsals and all four shows and we are so proud 

of them. They were able to develop their 

Expressive Art skills and confidence. Next, it was 

the turn of Pod Pry Cop. They put on four 

outstanding shows of ‘Oliver with A Twist’. Year 6 

took on the leading parts and were very 

professional. Year 4s and 5s sang beautifully and were even able to show off their drumming 

skills.  

We have also had a successful launch of Caffi Cynefin. It 

has been successfully run by our top pod pupils. It is a 

place to bring the community together, to promote 

kindness, positivity and a sense of belonging.  

It takes a community to ensure our children thrive, and 

we, as a school, believe that we must give our pupils 

opportunities to build a strong sense of their own 

purpose to support those around them.    

Our Caffi gives our pupils experiences in the real world 

of work, supporting their aspirations towards our four 

purposes in education. By providing "authentic" 

learning, our pupils develop skills integral to their own 

personal development such as problem solving, 

creativity, organisation and personal effectiveness.   

Exciting News for next term! Caffi Cynefin is going to 

change its venue. From January 12th 2023, it will be 

held in the school hall from 9 am until 11.45 (Last 

orders 11.30).  We will see many benefits from this 

change including free wifi, warmth, no rent and we can rotate more pupils into the roles.  We 

can also expand our menu to include toast, teacakes and crumpets.  In addition, it will be 

more child friendly for toddlers and their mums.   

Please come visit! We are open every Thursday (during term time). 
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